April 15, 2006

Dean of Graduate Studies 

Subject: Approved Recommendation #4-1 (2005-2006) of the Graduate Council  
regarding the proposal for Master of Maintenance Engineering and 
Management (MMEM)
 This is with reference to the above subject. The committee have reviewed these recommendations and suggested the followings for each recommendation:

1- Master in Maintenance Engineering Technology
The committee strongly suggests that the title of the proposal remains as  Master of Maintenance Engineering and Management (MMEM). The reason for that it meets the KFUPM standards for master program and the word "technology" if used will give a diluted impression about the program. The committee believes that the feasibility of offering  Master of Maintenance Engineering and Management is far better than Master in Maintenance Engineering Technology. The master program ( MMEM) is once again attached.
2- Master in Facility and Asset Management.
The suggested program must be sent to the Architectural Engineering department for proposing this program since the department already have an option in their master program in Facility Management and they have the specialized faculty in this field.
With best regard,
Dr. Abdul-Mohsen Al-Hammad

Chairman of the committee

Cc: committee members 
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Dr. Mustafa Almandil

Dr. Anwar Khalil Sheikh 
